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Non-CE Marked Imported Airless Spray Units

Graco has become aware of numerous issues regarding the sale in the UK of airless spray units imported from the USA that are NOT CE Marked. 

There are a number of EU Directives that apply to portable spray equipment.

98/37/EC Machinery Directive
2004/108/EC EMC Directive
73/23 EEC Low Voltage Directive
2002/95/EC RoHS Directive.

To show that equipment complies with the Directives, the equipment must be CE Marked and certificates supplied to the buyer stating that the unit conforms to those directives.

Most imported Graco units DO NOT HAVE A CE MARK and therefore DO NOT CONFORM

The enforcement of the regulations relating to the Directives in the UK is by the Health and Safety Executive, and the penalties for the supply of non-compliant machinery can be severe. 

In view of the fact that units imported by a number of internet sellers are not CE Marked and therefore do not comply with the above Directives, Graco LTD cannot accept any responsibility for any issues that arise from their import or subsequent use.

For further assistance or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact any of our UK team:

Darren Robinson, Key Account Manager
07795 240859

Andrew Bullock, District Manager

07825 668775

Mark Smith, End-User Converter


07717 861978
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